
Submitter: Stephanie Patterson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Labor and Business 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB1119 

I support this bill. Immigration issues can and should be managed solely by the 

immigration/border control staff. Individual employers do not have the training or 

expertise necessary to manage immigration-related issues. Attempting to do so 

undermines the integrity of immigration-related actions that may be undertaken.  


